
 

Markus de Domenico 

Trustee Ward  2 

 

E-mail:  Markus.deDomenico@tcdsb.org     Voicemail: 416-512-3402 

 

To: Student Achievement and Well-Being Committee Meeting , September 
5, 2019  
 
From: Markus de Domenico, Trusteee Ward 2 
 
Subject: Consideration of Motion – Central Etobicoke Secondary School 
Accommodations   

 
MOVED BY: Markus de Domenico, Toronto Catholic District School 
Board  
 
WHEREAS: The three closest secondary schools for Ward 2 students, 
Michael Power/St. Joseph Catholic Secondary School, Bishop Allen 
Academy and Father John Redmond Catholic Secondary School are over 
subscribed; 
 
WHEREAS: Parents of students in Ward 2 elementary schools are 
extremely concerned that they may not have a Central Etobicoke 
secondary school available to them; 
 
WHEREAS: There is a tremendous amount of condominium and 
townhouse development recently completed, under construction or planned 
in Etobicoke; 
 
WHEREAS: The former Buttonwood Hills Elementary School was recently 
purchased to alleviate crowding at Central Etobicoke elementary schools; 
 
WHEREAS: Scarlett Heights Entrepreneurial Academy has not been 
deemed surplus by the Toronto District School Board; 
 



BE IT RESOLVED THAT: that the Director of Education report back to 

Board on options to address overcrowding at Central and South Etobicoke 

Catholic Secondary Schools; 

 

Markus de Domenico 
Trustee, Ward 2 


